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  AGENDA # 4 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 

  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: June 30, 2014 

TITLE: Buildings Proposed for Demolition – 

2014 (32607) 
REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: June 30, 2014 ID NUMBER:  

Members present were: Stu Levitan, Chair; Eric Fox Gehrig, Vice Chair; Christina Slattery, Jason Fowler, 

Marsha Rummel and Michael Rosenblum. David McLean was excused. 

 
 

SUMMARY: 
 

A motion was made by Rummel, seconded by Gehrig, to advise the Plan Commission that the Landmarks 

Commission finds that the building at 4202 Milwaukee Street has no known historic value. The motion passed 

by voice vote. 

 

A motion was made by Rummel, seconded by Gehrig, to advise the Plan Commission that the Landmarks 

Commission opposes the demolition of the building at 3414 Monroe Street because the building has historic 

value as it is associated with two masters (William Kaeser, architect and Marshall Erdman, builder) in their 

respective fields. The motion passed by voice vote. 

 


